
Da:  

Inviato: mercoledì 8 marzo 2023 09:42 

A:  

Cc: 

 

Oggetto: RE: Request for a virtual technical meeting concerning the draft version of the ASR 2023 for the Action 2014-EU-TM-0401-M to be

held on Friday 10.03.2023 

  

La presente mail proviene da un account email esterno al dominio MIT. 

Si raccomanda di trattare con attenzione link ed allegati in essa eventualmente contenuti 

Informazioni sul perché è importante questo avvertimento 

  

Dear  

  

We would propose to hold the technical meeting onFriday 10/03/2023 at 15h30. We hope this is convenient for you. 

  

As anticipated last week, it would be very useful to receive in advance the documents we discussed during our last meeting with TELT of 20th

January 2023 (overview of objectives, spending profile of the activities, etc.). 

  

Kind regards, 

  

 

 

  
 
European Commission 
European Climate, Infrastructure and Environment Executive Agency (CINEA) 

Chaussée de Wavre 910 

B-1049 Brussels 

  

 
 

www.cinea.ec.europa.eu 

  

  

  

  

From:  

Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 9:34 PM 

To: 

 

Cc: 

 

Subject: Request for a virtual technical meeting concerning the draft version of the ASR 2023 for the Action 2014-EU-TM-0401-M to be held on

Friday 10.03.2023 

  

Dear  

Dear  

Dear , 

following some informal contacts, I kindly ask your availability for a technical meeting concerning the draft version of the ASR report related to the

Action in subject to be held as a virtual meeting on the 10th of March. 

In case of a positive reply, TELT is offering their virtual room in Rome and the technical assistance for arrange the meeting. 

Waiting for your reply, I thank you in advance for your kind attention. 

Best regards 
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